

I. Choose the word which has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others by circling A, B, C, or D.

1. A. table <u>s</u>	B. nose <u>s</u>	C. box <u>e</u> s	D. change <u>s</u>
2. A. <u>s</u> on	B. <u>s</u> ugar	C. <u>s</u> oup	D. <u>s</u> ing
3. A. <u>w</u> ould	B. <u>w</u> here	C. <u>w</u> ell	D. <u>w</u> ho

III. Choose the word or phrase (A, B, C or D) that best completes the sentence.

1. Hoa _____ coins and stamps since she was six.
A. was collecting B. has collected
C. collected D. will collect
2. His brother is a _____ boy. He always tells a joke.
A. handsome B. humorous
C. sociable D. energetic
3. Do you mind if I _____ your car to work?
A. drive B. driving
C. to drive D. drove
4. They are _____ that their son won the championship.
A. delighted B. pleasing
C. sad D. interesting
5. My sister is regretting _____ Mai's glasses yesterday.
A. to break B. broken
C. breaking D. break
6. 'Can I carry your bags?' _____ "
A. No, you can't C. Never mind B. It's all right, thanks D. No, not at all
7. ' _____ ?' 'Only five minutes' walk.'
A. How long is the beach C. How far is the beach
B. Where is the beach D. How can we go to the beach
8. ' _____ ?' 'She is very nice.'
A. What's Melanie like C. Who's Melanie
B. How's Melanie D. What does Melanie like

9. Remember to follow _____ all signs at the swimming pool.

A. strict B. strictly C. careful D. careless

10. Her parents _____ to do other things.

A. like B. prefer C. take part in D. A and B

11. 'Let me introduce myself. I'm Jane. ' _____.'

A. Nice to see you again B. It's my pleasure

C. I'm very pleased D. Pleased to meet you

12. The noise _____ me awake at night.

A. takes B. keeps C. gives D. does

13. I can't find clothes to _____ me.

A. keep B. fit C. get D. take

14. Don't _____ your health.

A. neglect B. forget C. miss D. leave

15. "How is your sister now, Suzy?" - "She is _____"

A. more much worried B. much worried more

C. much more worried D. more much worry

IV. Circle the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the most suitable response to complete each of the following exchanges.

1: –"How many students are there in this class?" –"_____."

A. That is 20 students in this class B. There is 20 students in this class

C. There are 20 students in this class D. There are 20 student in this class

2: –"What will we do when we want to call the Emergency Service?"

— _____ ||

A. Dial 113 B. Dial 114 C. Dial 115 D. Dial 116

3: –"What is the price of this T-shirt?" –"_____"

A. It cost 10\$ B. It costs 10\$

C. It costes 10\$ D. It costed 10\$

V. Read and choose a word from the box. Write the correct word next to numbers 1-6

cold for seasons a lot of spring
much summer about ends lives friends begins

It was the first lesson after the summer holidays at Bills school. The lesson was (1) _____ the seasons of the year. —There are four (2) _____ in a year." Said the teacher. —They are spring, summer, autumn and winter. In spring it is warm and everything (3) _____ to grow. In (4) _____ it is hot and there are (5) _____ flowers in the fields and gardens. In autumn there are many vegetables and fruits. Everybody likes to eat fruit. In winter it is (6) _____ and it often rains. Sometimes there is snow on the ground.

VI. Read the passage and answer the following questions by choosing A, B, C or D

The search for alternative sources of energy has led in various directions. Many communities are burning garbage and other biological waste products to produce electricity. Converting waste products to gases or oil is also an efficient way to dispose of waste. Experimental work is being done to derive synthetic fuels from coal, oil shale and coal tars. But to date, that process has proven expensive. Other experiments are underway to harness - power with giant windmills. Geothermal power, heat from the earth, is also being tested. Some experts expect utility companies to revive hydroelectric power derived from streams and rivers. Fifty years ago hydroelectric power provided one third of the electricity used in the United States, but today it supplies only four percent. The oceans are another potential source of energy. Scientists are studying ways to convert the energy of ocean currents, tides, and waves to electricity. Experiments are also underway to make use of the temperature differences in ocean water to produce energy.

1. Which is the best title of the passage?

- A. Efficient Ways of Disposing of Waste
- B. The Use of Water Productions for Energy
- C. The Search for Alternative Sources of Energy
- D. New Discoveries in Geothermal Power

2. In the second paragraph, the phrase "synthetic fuels" could best be replaced by which of the following?

- A. Biological fuels
- B. Low burning fuels
- C. Fast burning fuels
- D. Artificial made fuels

3. Which of the following is NOT mentioned in the passage as an alternative source of energy?

- A. Burning of garbage
- B. Geothermal power
- C. Synthetic fuels
- D. Electricity

4. According to the author, the impracticability of using coal, oil shale and coal tars as sources of energy is due to _____ .

- A. their being time consuming
- B. their being money consuming
- C. the scarcity of sources
- D. the lack of technology their being money consuming

5. The word "it" in the last paragraph refers to ____.

- A. alternative source
- B. the United States

- C. hydroelectric power
- D. Electricity

IX. Complete the unfinished sentence in such a way that it means the same as the sentence printed before it.

- 1. People believe that 13 is an unlucky number.
13 is believed
- 2. How many cars are there in front of your house, Mai?
I asked Mai how.....
- 3. No one introduced me to newcomers in the festival.
I wasn't
- 4. The food was too bad for the children to eat.
The food was
- 5. When I was a child, I don't take a nap
I didn't use
- 6. Skating in the winter is interesting.
It is